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The subject above refers.

The Government welcomes the MCA-L Health Project Evaluation Report. We
believe that the findings and recommendations are a true reflection of what was
concluded during the evaluation study. These findings will form an important part
of lessons learned to be used to inform future health-related endeavours. We thank
the team for having taken into account our inputs and comments including those of

our stakeholders.
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